
Please do not send mail to the hall.  
Please mail  to one of the following:- 
Secretary:  Mrs T Palmer, Stonehaven, 
Wayvillage, TIVERTON  EX16 8LX 
Chairman  Mr Paul Steele,  
The Old School House,  
Cruwys Morchard, EX16 8LS 
Hall Hire enquiries/bookings:    

Mrs D Vincent, High Banks 
Pennymoor, EX16 8LQ 
01363 860 227 
Mary Davey—Newsletter/parish web-
site/Bingo/200 Club/event tickets,  
01884 860 620,  text 07773 362305 or 
use the ‘contact us’ on the parish web-
site.   Visit the website to see what else is 
happening in the parish, or to enquire 
about the hall, go to the Ψ/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ ¦ǎΩ ǇŀƎŜ   
www.cruwysmorchardparish.co.uk 

Please click the big green hall enquiry 
ōǳǘǘƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ /hb¢!/¢ ¦{Ω ǇŀƎŜ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ 
would like to enquire about the hire of 
the parish hall,  
or click here or  
telephone Diana  
on 01363 860 227.  

Diary of Events  
Spring/Summer 2018  

 

At the parish hall for hall 
funds  

TUES 6th March Parish Hall 
A.G.M 8pm.  All parishioners  welcome  

Fri 30th March Snack & Chat 
TBC Starting 3pm, afternoon tea,  hot 

cross buns and cake.  See old friends—
meet new ones . (Subject to enough 
volunteer helpers).  Please ‘contact us’ 
on website or ring Mary if you can spare 
an hour  

Sat 31st March 7.30pm (8pm) 
Easter Bingo.   Dinner for full 

house and other great prizes. also 
our first 200 Club Draw of the year 
at 7.45pm before bingo begins.   

Tues 17th April FREE COMMUNITY 

LUNCH. RAFFLE.  BOOK In April. 

Sat 26th May Bingo 8pm  
Dinner for full house and other great 
prizes.  200 Club draw at 7.45pm 

Sat 25th Aug Bingo 8pm   
Dinner for full house and other great 
prizes.  200 Club draw at 7.45pm 

CLAY SHOOT Date to be confirmed 

Summer/Autumn 12 noon to 4pm at 
Pennymoor.  BBQ & refreshments. 

Sat 27th Oct Bingo 8pm 
{ŀǘ уǘƘ 5ŜŎΦ 5ƛ ŀƴŘ 5ŀǾŜΩǎ vǳƛȊ 
Date to be confirmed could be 1st  

Sat 22 Dec Christmas Bingo & 
Final 200 club draw for 2018 
tƭŜŀǎŜ ƭƻƻƪ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ²ƘŀǘΩǎ hƴ 

page for more info and other parish events.  

Mary E Davey 25/02/2018 
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CRUWYS MORCHARD PARISH HALL  
 

NOTICE OF 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
TO BE HELD ON   

Tuesday 6th MARCH  
AT CRUWYS MORCHARD PARISH HALL at 8pm 

ALL PARISHIONERS AND PARISH HALL REPRESENTITIVES 
ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND 

http://www.cruwysmorchardparish.co.uk
http://www.cruwysmorchardparish.co.uk/#!parish-hall-bookings/c1cfl


200 Club Tickets  will soon be 

on sale for this year.  
The year will run from 
March to December 
2018 with the first draw at 
7.45pm just before  Easter Bingo on 
Saturday 31st March.  The final grand 
draw of 2018, will be held at the 
Christmas bingo in December at 
7.45pm.  Tickets must be sold by 
20th March.  Mary and helpers will 
call on last year’s members in early 
March to give them the chance to 
renew membership. Tickets still cost 
ONLY £5 per year and the odds are 
much better than the lottery as 50% 
of the takings are given back as prize 
money over the year.  Draws take 
place in public at the monthly bingo 
or other events if no bingo in the 
month.   Profit is for parish hall funds 
which is a registered charity, and it 
raises almost £500 annually. Anyone 
who would like to join, please con-
tact me on 01884 860 620, text 
07773 36 23 05 or use the ‘Contact 
Us’ page on the parish website.  If 
you have an parish event coming up  
advertise  free on the website.  
Please email your poster or details to 
ǘƘŜ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΩǎ ƴŜǿ ŜƳŀƛƭ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎΦ  
cruwysmorchardwesite@btinternet.com 

All events advertised herein are for 
parish hall fundsτregistered charity 
number 264980.  To help with up-
keep and to purchase items needed . 

 Paul Steele, 

  Chairman, 
would like to invite all 

parishioners to the Parish 

Hall AGM on Tuesday 6th 

March. It has been a 

busy year for the hall.  

A garage has been added 

for storage for the out-

door furniture to free up 

space on the inside for 

some new tables. The car 

parking has been in-

creased by 25 spaces. 

Paul would like to thank 

the management commit-

tee for all the time they 

spe nd,  f und ra i s ing , 

cleaning, tidying, repair-

ing and painting. Also 

thanks to friends and pa-

rishioners who help with 

these jobs and support 

the events.   
 

The hall hire has brought 

in enough revenue to 

cover the running costs 

this last financial year, 

but there is still a ôwish 

listõ of things that need 

to be done or equipment 

to purchase.  

 PLEASE HELP US TO SAVE MONEY 
ON PRINTING AND POSTAGE 

Please help us to cut costs by receiv-
ing your parish hall newsletter by 
email so that the savings could help 
to purchase items on the wish list for 
the hall, it will also help cut down the 
time spent walking around the parish 
delivering —we are all getting older 
and slower!  For an electronic copy, 
please email your request to join the 
newsletter list by giving your sur-
name, email address and postcode to 
c r u w y s m o r c h a r d w e b -
site@btinternet.com   Or ‘contact us’ 
on the parish website by typing the 
following link into your browser bar.  
Your email address will not be passed 
to third parties and will only be used 
by myself and our Secretary to notify 
you of events/parish meetings and to 
send the newsletter.  

 

Our first parish 
hall fund-raising 
bingo in 2018 is 
an EASTER 
BINGO on March 
25th. 8pm start.   

Great prizes—dinners for full house.  
Foxes Biscuits two lines and an 
Easter Egg for one line.  Cash flyer 
and children only games.  See event 
dates on back page or on the website 
‘what's on’ page. 
http:www.cruwysmorchardparish.co.
uk/#!contact_us/cee5 

         5L ϧ 5!±9Ω{  
     annual  
      CHRISTMAS QUIZ  
  was a great success! 
   Just over £550 raised   
   A big thank you to  
Di & Dave for compiling the ques-
tions, Val and team for the lovely 
food and all who helped  in any way 
and of course the teams for support-
ing the event.  We look forward to 
seeing  you all at our  next  Christmas 
quiz  for parish hall funds which  will 
probably be on the 8th December 
but will be confirmed in the summer 

The clay shoot will   

be held again later  

this year near   

Pennymoor.  Please  

watch out for signs  or check the  

‘PARISH WEBSITE                  
Ψ²I!¢Ω{ hb Ψ t!D9 

GOOD FRIDAY SNACK & CHAT  
At the hall from 3pmτ5pm ish 
(To be confirmedτsubject to finding 

enough volunteer helpers).  

CAKE and HOT CROSS BUNS!  

Raffle. 
/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ Ǉƭŀȅ ŀǊŜŀΦ  

Meet up with old 
friendsτmake new 

mailto:mailto:cruwysmorchardwesite@btinternet.com
mailto:mailto:cruwysmorchardwesite@btinternet.com
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